From: registrar

To:
Subject: CM: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2021-0009
Date: Thursday, June 10, 2021 4:12:52 PM

From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Thursday, June 10, 2021 3:02 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>

Subject: Letter of Comment _

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-06-10

-- Case Number --
EB-2021-0009

-- Name --
Emily Spicer

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --

I do not believe that Brantford Power should be able to increase their delivery costs by this much - equivalent to
12%! What is their justification/reasoning for this increase? Delivery charges should only increase at the rate of
inflation.

As it is, delivery charges account for easily 1/3 of my electricity bill each month!

-- Attachment --





